
  

 

December 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Re: GCSE Options Evening for Year 9 Students 6th February 2025 
 
Your child will shortly be choosing their subjects to study in Year 10 and 11. In order to assist you and your 
child in making all their choices, you are invited to our GCSE Options Information Evening on 6th February 
2025 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm.  
 
The main focus of the evening is to meet the teachers from each subject area to discuss what their subject 
has to offer and where will it lead in terms of further education and career progression. There will also be a 
short presentation where you will be given some general information about the choices your child will need 
to make. 
 
When we return in January, your daughter’s subject teachers will be giving her information and advice about 
the courses offered in Key Stage 4. Each student will also be receiving a booklet containing information about 
the Key Stage 4 curriculum and the options form itself. 
 
Following the Options Evening, students in Year 9 will be able to complete their option forms and the return 
these to college. The deadline for these choices will be on Friday 14th February. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
C Hartley 
Assistant Principal 
 

 
 

 


